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Anti-Ragging Week

Anti-Ragging Week is observed every year from 12th-18th August to promote a 

safe and respectful educational environment for all students. Ragging is a severe 

offense that can have lasting effects on a student's mental and physical 

well-being. To raise awareness and emphasize the importance of preventing 

ragging, our University's Anti-Ragging Cell is organizing a Logo Making 

Competition and a Slogan Competition. We encourage all students to participate 

and express their creativity in support of this cause.



Join the Logo and Slogan Competitions

The Anti-Ragging Cell of Gurucharan University is organizing a 
Logo Making Competition and a Slogan Competition to mark 
Anti-Ragging Week from 12th-18th August. These competitions 
are an opportunity for students to contribute to the cause by 
designing a logo that represents anti-ragging principles or by 
creating a powerful slogan that captures the spirit of 
anti-ragging.



How to Participate

To participate in the Logo Making and Slogan Competitions, please follow the steps below:

1. Click the Link:  Access the Google Form for the competition you wish to enter by clicking the 
appropriate link provided below.

○ Logo Competition Google Form: https://forms.gle/aj7kSCbxgFzmLMGR6

○ Slogan Competition Google Form: https://forms.gle/ZnH2UocUYtXihTTRA

2. Fill in Your Details:  Enter your Name, Class, Stream, and Contact number in the form.

3. Submit Your Entry:
○ For the Logo Competition, upload your logo design in the designated section.
○ For the Slogan Competition, type your slogan in the provided text box in the form.

4. Submit the Form:  After completing the form, click the submit button to enter the competition.



Interested students may submit their logo as well as their 
slogan using the above links

We look forward to seeing your creative 
contributions! Together, let’s make Gurucharan 

University a ragging-free zone.


